
 

 

TO ALL IAMAW MEMBERS 
WORKING FOR 

 

SWISSPORT CANADA - MONTRÉAL 
LOCAL LODGE 1751 

_________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
 

Dear Members, 
 
We are pleased to welcome within the International Association of Machinists and 
Aerospace Workers (IAMAW), Local Lodge 1751, all Swissport Canada ramp agents, 
mechanics, storekeepers, communications coordinators, operations personnel as well 
as all staff working on ground maintenance equipment working in Montréal. 
 
Major challenges await us in the coming weeks such as the election of stewards, the 
election of a bargaining committee, the election of a health and safety committee as 
well as many training sessions, and it is with pride, enthusiasm and openness that we 
will address them.  We would like to express our sincere appreciation to all those who 
have put their trust in our organization. 
 
We are in the process of determining the course of action for the upcoming weeks and 
union representatives from District 140 and Local Lodge 1751 will be present Friday 
morning to answer your questions.  
 
In Solidarity, 

 
Michel Richer 
Grand Lodge Representative 
IAMAW 
 
MR\mb 
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